
GOULD Architecture 
794 Braydon Place 
Suite 101 
Napa, CA 94559 
(707) 401-7775 
 
25 May 2021 
 
Christine Camilleri 
Permit Sonoma 
2550 Ventura Avenue 
Santa Rosa, CA 95403 
 
Re:  Plan Check Resubmittal for Michalak Renovation BLD21-1229 
 
In response to your email on 4/19/21 to Nicole Zieff, who submitted plans on the referenced project 
for Merciari Construction, I have the following responses: 

• The application was always an addition remodel as stated on the cover sheet.  The scope 
has never changed. 

• Title 24 and CalGreen were always a part of the plan set.  Refer to the list of drawings on 
the Cover Sheet G-001. 

• The site plan has now been revised to show the septic tank, as well as the leach lines.  
Refer to Sheet 1 directly after the Cover Sheet. 

• The scope of work showing existing area and added area has always been indicated in the 
Project Data which is shown on the Cover Sheet. 

Should you require any additional information or clarification, please do not hesitate to reach out to 
me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

Michael Gould AIA, LEED AP BD+C 
 
michael@gouldarchitecture.com 
www.gouldarchitecture.com  
 
T:   707.401.7775 
D:  415.970.5750 
M: 415.420.4014 
F:  707.501.4216 
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